
STUDENT BULLETIN 
Tuesday, April 7, 1970

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

Be ye therefore ready also: for the Son of man cometh at an hour when 
ye think not. Luke 12:4-0.

THIS WEEK'S CHAPEL SCHEDULE

April 7 —  ASB
8 —  President Hurst
9 —  W.O.M.

10 —  Prayer Chapel

i n t e r e s t i n g:

This Thursday evening at 7=30 in the Learning Center we have invited 
Raphael Green, world affairs observer, to be with us in a Northwest 
College Lecture Series. Mr. Green will be presenting a documentary 
color film and a lecture in depth of The Two Berlins.. Come and in­
crease your knowledge of the world around you.

RADIO CLUB

All members and those interested, please come to the final planning 
meeting Monday, April 6, at 7 ;00 p.m. in S-2. We will be discussing 
the final phase of preparation, before going on the air shortly.

PRAYER REQUEST

a recent letter from a former student, Carlyle Engelau, renewed once 
again m  our hearts, the need for our men in the armed forces and the 
world crises we face today. He writes, "Life over here seems to em­
phasize only one thing— the preservation of that life, and as for time, 
it is practically non-existant." Please remember the war, Carlyle, and 
others like him in prayer. We can help fight this battle through prayer

STUDENT COUNCIL

Rise and shine! All members of the Student Council, you are asked to 
attend a meeting on Wednesday, April 8, at 6:30 a.m. in the Cafeteria.

NURSE'S SCHEDULE

Mrs. Rozell, our nurse, will be on campus and at work in the Perks Hall 
Infirmary during the following hours:
2:30 - 4:30 p.m. on Monday and Wednesday and 3:00 - 5:00 p.m. on Friday. 

ARE YOU READY?

Have you found your pot of gold? Our formal All-School Banquet will be 
April 25. Someone said it's coming from somewhere over the rainbow! 
Tickets will go on sale April 13^ in the Bookstore. Students with Stu­
dent Body Cards, the tickets are free. Those who wish to buy a ticket 
for someone off campus, the cost is $3-75* Don't forget your ASB cardT~

FRIDAY AND SATURDAY NIGHTS FREE?

The Evangelism M.I.G. will be witnessing this weekend in the University 
District, at the Seattle Center and at the Seattle-Tacoma Airport. If 
you have a free night, come and join us at 5:30 p.m. in the SUB Prayer 
Chapel. If not, pray for this outreach.

THANK YOU!!

The members of the Campus Day Committee would like to thank you for your 
assistance as a student body on Campus Day! The total registration for 
this year was 805 persons..,! last year was 802. ■

**D0N'T FORGET TO PUT YOUR NEW PARKING PERMITS ON THE LEFT-HAND SIDE OF YOUR 
WINDSHIELD, AND ALSO TO PARK IN YOUR ASSIGNED PARKING STALL. THANK YOU!


